
Caterpillars
Foundation 1
Expectations

We want your child to be happy and feel safe at school – that
is our expectation for them. 

We work very hard this first term to establish good
relationships with both children and their parents. 

We want you to feel part of the Hillcrest family and know that
any troubles or worries you can approach us with and we will

work together to solve them. We make sure children are
aware of our class rules and routines and would inform you of
any issues with a child’s behaviour in following our class rules.

Your child will be sent home a reading book and
recommended read (After October half term). We expect

these to come into school the following week (we will inform
you which day).


